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We wanted to put our concerns in writing regarding the Habitat project in West Harwich.  As business owners and newcomers to the area we have been so pleased to see the area improving, in front of our eyes.  We are greatly concerned with the project that is being developed on Route 28.  The overcrowding of the lots and the number of people that will be allowed to live there is a primary concern.  The facts surrounding the development of this project make it seem as if something less  than aboveboard is going on as well.  
We hope that Harwich will allow the time for all of the facts to be presented and verified before any thoughts of moving forward.
Thank you for listening,
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